
 

Our Association not only issues licenses but also regulates Engineering in Ontario. 

“Right-touch Regulation” requires an efficient application of resources while reducing waste. My 

experience overseas and in remote mining camps over several decades has taught me that 

developing synergy and seeking team solutions can create beneficial changes. 

I appreciate input from others and PEO will need to consider all options as we move forward. 

Our success will depend on all disciplines sharing a common goal, while reaching out to include 

the enthusiasm of emerging technologies.  As new materials become available we must adapt 

our Guidelines and Standards, while demonstrating to the public that engineers take our 

responsibilities very seriously. 

Engineering is based on simple procedures using materials economically and this should be 

reflected in our business practices, 

Your input over the next two years is important, and I look forward to your support. You are 

PEO. 

 

Thanks from Peter Broad,  Candidate for Western Region Councillor 

 


